
April 2018 Board Meeting 
 
Glen Region, SCCA 
April 19, 2018 
 
PRESENT: Ed Zebrowski, Carol Pollard, Tim Meddaugh, Cheryl Zebrowski, Kyle Colbey, Brett Bourdette, Jennifer 
Kintz, Allan Kintz, Rob Craig 
   
CALL TO ORDER: 7:00 p.m. 
  
MOTION: Kyle, Tim: Approve March minutes as presented. CARRIED. 
  
TREASURER: Currently ~$16k in checking and ~$94k in investments as of end of March. All necessary info sent to 
Lou for taxes. Not due until mid May - Lou expects to get them done first week of May. Contract sent for first 
Solo at WGI - have others but will wait to submit. 
  
MEMBERSHIP: At 247 (up 4 from March). 
  
ACTIVITIES: Cheryl looking to do Captain Bill's cruise again for July Sprints. Will be in touch with Captain Bills and 
get detail to Allan for registration. 
  
GREEN GRAND PRIX: Happened on Friday - had 35 or so cars for the rally and 20+ cars/drivers for the Solo. 
  
CORRESPONDENCE: Mailings from WGI regarding hotel partnerships and happy hour events at the Glen Club. 
  
CLUB RACING: Will be investigating catering options for Super Tour. Supps are moving for Super Tour. Hope to 
have final approvals and sanction request in next week. Registration open soon after. July Sprints supps will 
follow directly. 
  
SOLO: Joe and Brett went up to Seneca Army Depot to help FLR clean up the area. Condition of surface looks 
about the same as it was. Transitions to concrete may or may not be worse but cracks appear sealed. Lots of 
mowing done and area cleaned. Still ready to go with Starting Line and hopeful for other SAD events. First Solo 
event next weekend at WGI. 
  
ADJOURN: 7:50 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Allan Kintz 
2018 Glen Region Secretary 


